
 
              
Dear Falcon’s Nest Parents, 
 
Following is a reminder to all of our Falcon’s Nest students, of the behavioral expectations that 
are expected of them daily.  These are guidelines set up by the Diocese in which all Extended 
Care Programs abide by.  
Please read over the following rules with your children.  
All forms must be signed by parents and students and will be kept on file.  
 
3 RULES OF BEHAVIORAL EXPECTATIONS 
1.RESPECT YOURSELF, OTHERS & THINGS 
2.CONTRIBUTE TO THE LEARNING ENVIORNMENT 
3.FOLLOW SCHOOL AND CLASSROOM PROCEDURES   
 
Students are expected to show respect for, and to follow the directions of, the Falcon’s Nest staff 
at all times. 
 
Students are expected to be courteous and respectful to one another. Students are expected to 
show respect for property and their environment. 
 
Inappropriate behavior such as fighting, obscene language or gestures, harassment, inappropriate 
touching of a child by another child, continued willful disobedience, or defacing of property, 
may result in the dismissal of a student from the program. 
 
Thank you for your input, which betters our program. We are blessed to have such wonderful 
caring parents to work with.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Roarty-Director   Meghan Jorgensen- Principal 
 
 
STUDENT SIGNATURE  ______________________________ GRADE _________________ 
 
 
STUDENT SIGNATURE  ______________________________ GRADE _________________ 
 
 
STUDENT SIGNATURE  ______________________________ GRADE _________________ 
 
   
I have read the Falcon’s Nest Handbook and the Behavioral Expectations that are expected of my child. I will keep  
the staff informed of any changes to the registration information and the guidelines herein.  
 



 
PARENT SIGNATURE_________________________________ DATE ___________________ 
 
I have read and fully understand the rules and regulation of the Falcon’s Nest Extended 
Care Program at St. Felicitas Catholic School. 
 
Please complete this form and return it to the Extended Care Director or the office along with the 
registration fee. ($50 registration for 1st child, $10 for each additional child). 


